-----Original Message-----

From: Gloria Garza [mailto:ggarz@ev1.net] 

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2005 12:43 AM

To: comments

Subject: You're wrong about no political will

I'm writing to express my displeasure at and disagreement with the statement that there doesn't appear to be enough political will for real tax reform. I'm a member of Americans for Fair Taxation, the group lobbying for the FairTax, the progressive national sales tax. There are over 600,000 of us who chose to be active members because we believe in this cause. Everyone I talk to gets enthusiastic at the thought of getting rid of the IRS and the income tax (not to mention estate taxes, payroll taxes, etc.) This entire system is unfair, overgrown and contrary to the basic principles of a free society.

This is an idea whose time has come. I assure you: if fundamental tax reform doesn't happen during this administration, there will be a lot of disappointed voters who will retaliate by installing new representatives into office who still respect the people and recognize that their job is to work for the good of the country rather than merely to solidify a political career. Those who are working to protect their careers will wake up to find they don't have a career left to protect.

Gloria Garza
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